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4.7 CONTAINERS 

4.7.1  Beverage containers in Alberta are governed by the 
Environmental Protection and Enhancement Act and the 
Beverage Container Recycling Regulation.

4.7.2  This legislation requires all beverage containers to be 
registered.  The AGLC will accept liquor containers that are 
of a type (e.g., glass bottle, pet plastic bottle, aluminum cans) 
that are currently registered with the Beverage Container 
Management Board (BCMB). 

4.7.3  Liquor suppliers or liquor agents requesting products to be 
listed which are not in a container of a type currently 
registered in Alberta, must have the container registered with 
the BCMB.  The AGLC will not list the product until the 
container is registered.  For information on registering a 
container contact the BCMB at 780-424-3193 or 1-888-424-
7671.  Fax number is 780-428-4620. 

4.8 PRODUCT PRICING 

4.8.1  Price changes are permitted on a bi-weekly basis.  Deadlines 
for the bi-weekly price quotes are 4:00 p.m. Friday for 
implementation on the Friday two weeks later.  If a price 
change deadline falls on a statutory holiday, the date of the 
holiday still remains the deadline date.  All price submissions 
should include Product Code, new Cost Insurance Freight 
(CIF) price and specific effective date.  They should be faxed 
to the AGLC at 780-447-8919 or e-mail:  
pricing@aglc.gov.ab.ca.  During the week following the price 
change deadline, you will receive written confirmation of your 
price change submission. 

4.8.2  One copy of the AGLC Price Change Schedule is forwarded 
to all liquor agencies at regular intervals.  It is the agency’s 
responsibility to distribute copies of the schedule to all 
concerned parties within their organization.  A schedule 
normally covers a six month period. 


